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Mr D G Eisenhut
Director, Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SOUTH TEXAS PROJECT
UNITS 1& 2

DOCKET NOS. 50-498 AND 50-499
MEETING WITH NRC MANAGEMENT - SEPTEMBER 13, 1984

Dear Mr Eisenhut:

Confirming our meeting of September 13, 1984, Houston
Lighting & Power Company identified to the NRC the importance
of timely NRC action in the review of the South Texas Project
operating license application. We pointed out that the project
is committed to a schedule which, if it were to fail to achieve,
could result in severe financial penalty to its owners. These
remarks were not intended to solicit any relief from our respon-
sibilities as a licensee but rather to alert the NRC that untimely
action by the NRC has the potential for precipitating najori

threat to project completion.

Houston Lighting & Power Company presented an overview
of the project status and identified for the staff areas where
the project is similar to other large Westinghouse PWR's and
areas where there was significant difference. In my remarks
following that presentation, I finalized HL&P's concerns into
three areas:

1. NRC conduct the remainder of the STP reviews
consistent with the sc hedule provided in the
latest report to tha J.S. Congress; i.e., NRC
commit to provide the requisite NRC manpower
in order to issue a draft safety evaluation
report by May, 1985.

2. NRC identify the individual NRC reviewers by
name for the various areas to be reviewed.
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3. -NRC commit to retain the current licensing
Project Manager assigned to the South Texas
Project through'to completion of the NRC re-
view. Stability in-the leadership of the
licensing review we believe is essential for
timely completion of that review.

Since our meeting, we have received commitments from the
NRC regarding the timely issuance of a draft SER and the naming of
the staff-reviewers assigned to review the South Texas Project
licensing application. . We appreciate these timely commitments.

I sincerely hope Mr Nerses can be retained in his capacity
of Licensing Project Manager for the South Texas Project.

Very truly yours,

b. h
J H Goldberg, Vfce-President
Nuclear Engineering and

Construction Department
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CC:

W.':J. Dirks
Executive' Director for. Operations

iU.'S. Nuclear Regulatory: Commission
- Washington,.D.C. ~20555

JI R Denton-
_ Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-

The Honorable Charles Wilson
U.S.~ House of Representatives

12265 Rayburn House Office _ Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

C W Simpson1
~

Office of Congressman Charles Wilson
U .' S . House of Representatives
2265 RayburnLHouse Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Office Of Congressman William Patman
U.S. House of Representatives

~

-Attn: Mr John Fuller<

407' Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. ~ 205151

Office of Kent Hance
U.'S. House ~of Representatives
. Attn: Mr'Roy Stokes
1214 Longworth House Office Building

-Washington,1D.C. '20515

Office of_ Congressman Jack Fields-
U.S. House _of Representatives
(Attn: Miss Anne E Sheehan-
413 Cannon House G~fice Building
' Washington, D.C. 20515

Office of Congressman Mickey Leland
^U.S. House of. Representatives
Attn: Mr Larry Irving
419 Cannon House Office' Building
Washington, D.C. 20515
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